
 

PUBLIC MEETING FOR 

 

Placitas Arroyo Drainage Master Plan 
 

When:  

Thursday, April 5​th​, 2018 @ 6:30pm 

Where:  

Village of Hatch Community Center: ​837 W. Hall St.  

Purpose:  

The Village of Hatch in conjunction with the Doña Ana County Flood Commission 
will be holding a public meeting for the Placitas Arroyo Drainage Master Plan. The 
Drainage Master Plan currently being done by Smith Engineering has evaluated 
existing watershed conditions analyzed the flow capacity of the Placitas Arroyo.  

The purpose of this public meeting will be to talk about viable options for flood 
control for the Placitas Arroyo. 


